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We, the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We, the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We. the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows. would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the SUbdivision. 
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We. the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to rUD parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase i-E. This would be far enough from the front 
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We, the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location ~s the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We, the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase 1-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We, the undersigned residents of Sage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
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cir e as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We, the undersigned residents ofSage Meadows, would like for the 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
entrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Meadow Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sage Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the subdivision. 
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We. the undeniped residen~., of Sage l\1eadows. would like for tbt: 
newly proposed street to run parallel to Western Gales. With the 
t.·ntrance onto Sage Meadows Blvd at the same location as the Village 
Mcado.w Loop entrance that was proposed in the plat for The Village At 
Sa~e Meadows Phase I-E. This would be far enough from the front 
circle as to not impede traffic entering and exiting the sutHiivision. 
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